
 
 

 

Friday 13th May 2022 

 

 

Class news 
We are so proud of all our Year 6 children who have 
worked tremendously hard this week completing their 
end of key stage two assessments. 
Our trip to Whitaker Park was lovely and all the children 
had a great time. 
Well done for being amazing! 
 
Robinwood residential 
Thank you for the final payments that have been made. 
If you still have a balance outstanding, please ensure 
that this is paid as soon as possible.  
The kit list, sample menu and further details will be sent 
home before the half term holiday. 
 
D & T Topic 
As part of our sewing topic, please provide your child 
with an old T-shirt that can be recycled. This will need 
to be in school for the week beginning 16th May (date 
change from 2nd May). 
 
Forest School 
FOR ONE WEEK ONLY – Oaks Forest School will take 
place on Thursday 19th May (instead of Tuesday). Please 
ensure that your child has the correct kit in school on 
this day. 
 
 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY –  

Queen’s Jubilee Celebration Family Picnic (weather dependent) - Friday 27th May  
 
Upper Unit Sports Day @ 1.30pm - Thursday 23rd June  
 
Year 6 Residential to Robinwood - Friday 8th – Sunday 10th July  
 

 

 
 

Roll of Honour 

This week’s award is for 
all our wonderful Year 6 in 

recognition of all their 
hard work during SATs 

week. 

 
 

Values award: 
 

Ryan 
 

This half term, our school 
value is Justice. 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


